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Hello St. Margaret Mary School families, 
  
     While reviewing the calendar this morning, I thought you might want to 
make note of a few clarifications and changes. 
  
1. An 8th grade field trip to Universal Studios is set for this coming 
Thursday, October 9th.  As WINNERS to the raffle contest, the 5th grade is 
set to accompany them!  All parents are welcome to attend and if a parent is 
a designated "chaperone," then they must be Virtus 
Trained.  Fingerprinting requirements are only necessary if that particular 
chaperone will be the sole supervisor for his/her assigned group. Have fun 
5th and 8th grade! 
  
2. No school on Friday, October 10th.  However, DAY CARE will be 
provided.  Daycare will begin at 6:30 a.m and close at 6:00 p.m 
  
3. On the 'official' SMMS working calendar, it reads "formal uniform 
required" on Monday, October 24th.  While the children are required to wear 
their NON- P.E UNIFORM on this day, please know that TUESDAY, 
OCTOBER 21st is PICTURE DAY!  All students are required to wear their 
FORMAL UNIFORMS on this day.  Yes, I understand that it is a "p.e day," yet 
please do not have your child arrive in P.E dress attire. 
  
4. PARENT - TEACHER CONFERENCES are scheduled for October 24th. 
Please make sure you have secured a time to meet with your child's teacher 
so that you may discuss, one on one, their progress in his/ her class. 
  
5. BOOK FAIR WILL BE COMING!!!!!!!!! Don't forget to stop by the Library 
during conference time to shop at our book fair!  The Book Fair will take 
place the week of October 20th. 
  
6. HALLOWEEN - OCTOBER 31ST is a half day.  The faculty and staff are 
planning lots of exciting events for that day (Parade, parties and the 1st 
Annual Trunk or Treat to name a few!).  More news to follow!! 
  
7.  THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY WILL BE FROM NOVEMBER 24TH - 
28.  I will know this week if we will be offering daycare on Monday and 
Tuesday.  Although the 'water main' under the boys bathroom is scheduled 
to be repaired over the Christmas holiday, we may have to begin work on 
this project sooner.  As of right now, I would say 'no daycare.'  However, let 
me double check with Deacon Dan about this. 
  
Have a terrific week! 
  
Mrs. Z 
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